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 ‘Pupils’ behaviour and attitudes to learning are exemplary’ 

‘The rich, exciting and highly creative curriculum is a significant strength 

of the school. This is a GOOD school.’  

(OFSTED 2019) 

 

2nd May 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 2, 
 

Visit to Compton Verney 
 
On Wednesday 19th June, Year 2 will be visiting Compton Verney Art Gallery to explore the Making 
Mischief exhibition. In the afternoon, we will have access to a large studio to crate collaborative work in 
mixed media, as well as working with a resident artist at Compton Verney.  
 
The cost of the trip is £18 per child to cover the cost of the coach and planned activities. (Children in 
receipt of Pupil Premium will be funded).* We have tried to keep costs down as much as possible, with 
the majority of the cost of this trip being the coach.  
 
In conforming with the Governors' Policy on Charges for School Activities we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £18 per child. We hope you will be able to make a donation although no child will be 
excluded if he/she is unable to make a contribution. However, the school reserves the right to cancel the 
activity if money is insufficient to cover costs.  Please make payment by Monday 10th June via School 
Money. 
  
The coach will leave school at 9.30am and will return by the end of school. The children must:  

 wear school uniform and shoes  

 bring a raincoat and a sun hat 

 apply sun cream before coming to school if the forecast is for sunny weather   
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag (no lunch boxes please as everything 
will be thrown away after lunch), with a drink and a separate drink of water for break time and put in a 
small backpack, which your child will carry with them. They will not require a snack as we will be taking 
fruit with us. 
 
The school kitchen can cater packed lunches for school trips. Packed lunches will be provided in a re-
usable lunchbox which needs to be returned to school. Some photos and more details of the available 
packed lunches are on the school website: https://bit.ly/44noGbs (Parents; School Meals).  
 
Any packed lunches need to be ordered via the school office by Monday 17th June. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Kate Dixon and Claire Wilson 
Year 2 Teachers 
 
 
* To find out if you’re eligble for Pupil Premium Funding, please visit 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals  

https://bit.ly/44noGbs
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals

